
Newsletter term 6 July 2019                                                                      

Our Christian value for life focus is - Respect      

Whole school attendance – 96.57% 

From all the staff at North Cerney Primary Academy we hope you have a wonderful summer 

 

SEPTEMBER OCTOBER NOVEMBER 

Monday September 2nd 

INSET DAY  

Friday October 25th 

School break up for half term 

Monday November 4th 

School resumes  

Tuesday September 3rd  

INSET DAY 

 Saturday November 30th 

NCSA Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday September 4th  

School resumes  

Hot lunches resume  

(no pre order lunches until 

Monday September 16th) 

 DECEMBER 

Monday September 30th 

School photographer in for 

individual photos 

 Friday December 13th  

Hot lunches finish 

  Friday December 20th  

Break up for Christmas 

Please note our INSET days for this academic year are:  

September 2nd and 3rd, January 6th, February 24th and July 20th.  

Please note the May Day bank holiday for 2020 is now Friday May 8th 

HOT LUNCH PRE ORDERING SYSTEM IN SEPTEMBER  

Our hot lunches from Rendcomb College will resume Wednesday September 4th. We will aim to e-mail 

parents with the autumn term menu by Tuesday September 3rd. Paper pre order menus will go home 

with children on Wednesday September 4th. We will resume the lunch pre order system on Monday 

September 16th. Until this point children will be able to request a lunch daily from their class 

teacher.  

 

 

 



 

GOODBYE LEAVERS 

It is that time of year that we say goodbye to our Year 6 leavers.  

These are Tyler, Emy, Abigail, Freddy, Dylan, Chloe, Isabella and 

Emily  

Good luck with the next stage of your journey and beyond. We 

hope you keep in touch.  

 

 

THE NCSA BBQ  

Well done and thank you to the NCSA who raised £458.12 from the BBQ.  

We would also like to thank the NCSA for their donations to our curriculum 

resources, sponsoring Jonathan’s jungle, the Year 6 WOW trip to St 

Michael’s Park and supporting the trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park.  

We would also like to thank St James Place for kindly sponsoring our school 

production this year.  

 

ECO SCHOOL  

As a school we are always doing our best to try to help the environment.  

We have recently started recycling our plastic bottles and food waste 

along with our cardboard and paper.  

We have also stopped using individual tetra paks for our school milk and 

have started receiving our milk in milk bottles.  

After receiving a letter from Mina and Rohan Stoten in Year 2 our 

School meals provider Rendcomb College have also started giving us 

flapjack or brownie tray bakes instead of individually wrapped puddings.   

 

FRANCE 

In June some of our Year 5 and 6 children went to France. 

Joined by Bibury, Southrop and Hatherop Schools the children 

travelled to France via ferry. The children took part in a 

chocolate and croissant making events, visited the town of Menin 

Gates in Ypres and a market in Le Torquet. They also went to 

the Memorial Museum Passchendaele. A wonderful time was had 

by all.  



 

 

SUMMER LIBRARY READING CHALLENGE 

Don’t forget that your child can take part in the summer library reading challenge. All children who 

complete the challenge will receive certificates in school. In order to do this please leave the 

certificate in the library. 

For more information visit https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ or visit Cirencester library.  

 

 

NEW RECEPTIONS TEDDY BEARS PICNIC  

On Tuesday June 25th we welcomed our new reception children in for 

a Teddy Bears picnic. Although the weather was not in our favour 

our new reception children and parents were joined by children and 

parents of Green class along with Mrs Gray. 

They were all very excited to come to school.  

 

 

JONATHANS JUNGLE   

On Wednesday June 26th we had several special visitors from 

Jonathans Jungle come to visit the children. Kindly sponsored by 

the NCSA the children were able to see various creepy crawlies 

including a very large snake!  

 

 

 

COTSWOLD WILDLIFE PARK  

On Monday July 8th our whole school went to Cotswold Wildlife 

Park. The children were able to see the animals and let off 

steam in the play park. The children also met up with the 

Bibury children who were also there on the day. 

 

 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


MONEYSENSE 

Making Sense of Money 

We are working towards becoming a MoneySense Accredited School as part of our commitment to 

teaching our pupils how to use money safely and responsibly. Mr Merrifield joined us earlier this 

term from NatWest to run workshops with all 3 classes. 

Green Class learned about how we use money, how it can be spent, saved or donated. They also 

explored the difference between ‘needs’ and ‘wants’. Yellow Class learned about budgeting through 

planning a party. Blue Class became detectives to solve a crime of fraud as part of their workshop to 

understand the dangers of identity theft and fraud. 

 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE FOR LIFE RESPECT  

We are learning at school about the importance of treating others with respect even if we do not 

agree with the way they behave or the things they say. We have also been thinking about how we 

should treat the things that belong to us and other people respectfully.  

 Think of some practical ways that you show respect to each other in your family 

 Often we show respect by the way we speak to them. What does this mean in practice?  

 Do you treat another’s possessions with respect? What does this mean in practice?  

 

  BIRTHDAYS   

 

Happy birthday to Nate, Eliza, Dylan, Freddy, Emmy, Blake, Sophie T, Josh, 

Ruby, Eloise and Sophie C who are celebrating their birthdays in July and 

August. 
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